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From: Robert Brookshire <mindmyriches@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, October 9, 2023 3:49 PM

To: Melendez, Yadira

Subject: Notice of Public Hearing

Ms Melendez,
I am contacting you about a hearing scheduled for 10/17/23 at 9:50a
Chanana, Milan requested licensing for a bar at 8665 W Brown Deer Rd.

I oppose the request for the following reasons. The area Ms. Millan is referring to is a
small shopping center for the Brown Deer community. There are beauty salons, Dollar Tree,
and furniture stores. There is often the elderly population and very small children
enjoying a safe community outing. A bar will change all our community and we prefer it as
is. It is noted there are currently several establishments serving alcohol at that very
location. Our community has since experienced an increase in noise, driving under the
influence, car accidents, and police presence. There have been several shootings directly
related to the current Class B Tavern public entertainment premises. I would request Ms.
Millan research a more suitable location for her business and may she have good luck in
that new chapter in her life, however we request the board deny this license and allow
our community to continue to thrive.

Warm Regards,
Robert Brookshire
Brown Deer resident



